Sunsetting of General Education Courses
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General Education courses that have not been taught for five academic years, and are not on the schedule to be taught in the upcoming academic year when the Fall/Spring schedule goes "live" in early March of the spring semester, will lose their status as General Education courses.  This includes courses that have been effective for five years but have never been taught and are not on the schedule to be taught in the upcoming academic year (again when the Fall/Spring schedule goes "live" in early March).  

Departments with courses that will lose Gen Ed status will be notified by the Director of General Education before the end of Spring semester.  It will then be up to the department to decide whether to deactivate the course or keep it in the catalog as a non-General Education course.  If a department wants to restore General Education status to a course, the course will first have to go through the full curriculum approval process required of new General Education courses.
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